
PUBLIC NOTICE 

SACRAMENTO REGIONAL TRANSIT DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
FISCAL YEAR 2022 PRELIMINARY BUDGET 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Sacramento Regional Transit District (SacRT) 
will hold a public hearing on SacRT’s Fiscal Year 2022 Preliminary Operating and 
Capital Budget. The public hearing will be held at 5:30 P.M. on May 10, 2021 and 
in compliance with directives of the County, State, and Centers for Disease 
Control and Prevention (CDC), this meeting is streamed live and members of the 
public cannot attend in person. 

The following is a list of SacRT’s Proposed Program of Projects and Federal 
Transit Administration (FTA) Allocations: Section 5307 Urbanized Area 
Program Jobs Access/Reverse Commute Operating Assistance $1,106,565; 
Congestion Mitigation and Air Quality Improvement Program $710,000; 
Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security (CARES) Act $28,774,873; 
Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriations Act 
(CRRSAA) $37,854,695 .  These amounts are subject to change pending actions 
taken by the Board of Directors prior to the public hearing. 

At the May 10, 2021 hearing, SacRT will provide an opportunity for interested 
persons or agencies to make their views known with respect to the social, 
economic and environmental aspects of these projects. Members of the public 
are encouraged to submit written public comments relating to this item by 2:00 
p.m. on the day of the Board meeting at Boardcomments@sacrt.com.  
Comments submitted will be read to the Board during the public hearing.  The 
public is asked to place the Item Number in the subject line of your 
correspondence and comments are limited to 250 words or less. 

Persons wishing to make comments on the Operating/Capital Budget or FTA 
Program of Projects should contact Jason Johnson, Director, Office of 
Management & Budget, at (916) 212-5088, submit written comments at 
jjohnson@sacrt.com, or by mail to P.O. Box 2110, Sacramento, CA 95812-2110. 

SacRT intends to adopt its budget and the FTA Program of Projects at the SacRT 
Board meeting scheduled for June 14, 2021, at 5:30 pm, which will also be held 
virtually. If the proposed FTA Program of Projects is significantly revised or 
amended, a subsequent notice will be published. 
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